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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Thursday 2nd May 
PTFA Non-Uniform Day 
 
Friday 3rd May 
Inset Day 
 
Monday 6th May 
Bank Holiday 
 
W/C 13th May 
Y6 SATS week—please do not book any holi-
days. 
 
Wednesday 15th May 
Rags2Riches Collection 
 
Sunday 19th May 
Kings of King’s Stanley Trail 
 
Friday 24th May 
Last day of Term 

Parking Reminder 

On Tuesday we had another incident of the bus 
getting stuck on Broad Street. 

A vehicle had parked where the road narrows 
which does not leave enough space for larger    
vehicles to get through. 

Had we required a fire engine or ambulance, they 
would not have been able to get through. There 
are always free spaces in both village car parks 
and at The Rest car park so there is no need to 
park on this particular stretch of Broad Street. 

 —————————————————————- 

Please also remember that the staff car park is 
for blue badge holders only.  

If you are late dropping your child/ren off or     
collecting, you should still be parking in a        
sensible place off site and walking to the office. 
The only exception is if you have obtained      
permission from the office beforehand. 

Cross Country 

We had a fantastic response from our Y3 and Y4 
children and had 24 runners in this event! 

It was a great morning and even the weather 
stayed dry for us. Everyone ran to their full      
potential and we are very proud of how all the 
children behaved throughout. Well done! 

School Parliament 

Our school parliament have been meeting with 
their peers at Leonard Stanley to share ideas  
discuss important topics. 

They enjoyed being able to collaborate and we 
are looking forward to doing more of this in the 
future.  



Value Certificates 
 
Reception 
Elliot has shown the values of responsibility and 
resilience for trying really hard to be a kind friend 
to everyone in Reception. 
Winnie for being a wonderful learner for always 
trying her best in absolutely everything that we do 
at school. 
Year 1  
Oliver for being a wonderful scientist for his    
excellent recognition of wild plants around the 
school. 
Sareya has shown the values of respect and   
responsibility when playing her ukulele. 
Year 2 
Arthur for being a wonderful mathematician by     
listening to the teaching and using the correct 
methods. 
Olivia for being a wonderful writer by following 
the plan in her writing when imitating Billy the 
Brave. 
Year 3 
Elijah for being a wonderful writer by producing 
creative ideas for his poetry and presenting it 
beautifully. 
Elliot has shown the value of perseverance and 
respect when always approaching his work with a 
positive attitude. 
Year 4 
Samara has shown the value of respect when 
asking questions to our visitor Nicola from Air 
Ambulance. 
Melody for being a wonderful artist when thinking 
about  Claude Monet and his artwork. 
Year 5 
Chloe has shown the value of respect by       
supporting her partner whilst working,        
demonstrating kindness and patience. 
Deliliah for being a wonderful mathematician by 
working hard on her problem solving skills in 
maths. 
Year 6 
Lillie has shown the 3R’s responsibility, respect 
and resilience for always trying her best and   
having a super week.  
Lyla for being a wonderful scientist by producing 
a wonderful and detailed factfile on vertebrates, 
invertebrates and micro-organisms. 

Class & Year 6 Leavers Photos 

The proofs and order details from Monday’s   
photo session have been sent home in book 
bags this week. 

If you want to order and take advantage of free 
delivery to school, your orders need to be done 
completed by Monday 29th April  

PTFA Corner 

Don’t forget the PTFA  non-uniform day on 
Thursday 2nd May.  

Come to school in casual clothes and just bring a 
donation in support of our ‘Rainbow Raffle’ 

Each year group has a colour and we would love 
you to provide an item in that colour so we can 
make fantastic ‘Rainbow Hampers’ for our       
incredible raffle at the Kings of King’s Stanley 
Trail. 

Countryside Skills 

Our Y5 class are not letting the weather hinder 
their Countryside Skills lessons this week! 
 
As well as learning Maypole Dancing, they have 
also been down to the stream and embankment. 
You can see from the pictures that they all      
embraced the opportunity to get as muddy and 
wet as possible!  
 
Y5 parents are all invited into school next       
Thursday, 2nd May to watch the children do their 
Maypole Dancing on the school field at 2.55pm. 
We hope to see you there! 


